
YEARS 2 & 3  
OPEN HOUSE

August 22, 2017 from 6:30-7:30 PM 

Welcome to Pine View Middle School's

Welcome, Panther Families! 

Tonight is a unique opportunity designed to explore your student's schedule and ask questions 

you may have about their classes. As a reminder, tonight is not a night for parent-teacher 

conferences. We instead encourage you to walk the campus, interact with faculty and staff, 

and find some time to shop for Panther spirit gear in the Media Center. Thank you for 

attending this event with us tonight!

Follow us 
on Social Media!

What does it mean to be an
IB Middle Years Programme Candidate School? 

 

Visit our webpage to learn more: 

pvms.pasco.k12.fl.us 

Click on "IB MYP" 

 

**Years 2 & 3 Band Parent 

Meeting to follow in 

Cafeteria from 

7:30 pm - 8:30 pm**

Panther Press Newsletter 

Be on the lookout for our electronic 

newsletter, The Panther Press, which can be found by

visiting our webpage:  

pvms.pasco.k12.fl.us/the-panther-press/ 
*August 2017 Newsletter Coming Soon* 

School Advisory Council (SAC) 
We are looking for future members of our School Advisory Council! Our SAC is composed of parents, teachers, 

students, business leaders and other community members dedicated to continuous school improvement at 

PVMS. Throughout the academic year, quarterly meetings are held in an effort to share the accomplishments of 

the school and to discuss new ideas and goals. This link to the local community is key to student success. If you 

are interested in becoming a SAC nominee, please visit: 
http://tinyurl.com/schooladvisorycouncil 

 
Snapchat: 

pvmsibmyp

Facebook: 
Pine View Middle 

School

Twitter: 
@PineViewMiddle

Instagram: 
@pvmsmyp


